
Reference: School partial closure for KS3. 

Monday 11th July 2022 

Dear parent/carer, 

As you are aware, we are developing our Langley site so that we can reunite our pupils onto one site. 
Due to this redevelopment Years 7, 8 and 9 pupils will be learning remotely from Thursday 14th July 
2022 until the end of term. Lessons will begin online, through Microsoft Teams at 8:35am and finish 
at 3:10pm. Lessons will be a mixture of live teaching and independent practice. There will also be the 

opportunity for extended learning and enrichment activities.  

The school will be providing vouchers for pupils who are eligible for free school meals. 

Sports day will continue for Year 7 (Monday 18th July) and Year 8 (Tuesday 19th July). The end of year 

trip to Alton Towers on the 21st July will go ahead as planned and pupils will need to attend school at 
7:30am. 

Should you have any questions, the contact details for the Heads of Year and Year Group Coordinators 
are shown below: 

Name Role Contact details 

Miss Ryan Head of Year 7 cryan@corecity.academy 

Miss Baggott Year 7 Coordinator ebaggott@corecity.academy 

Miss Holness Head of Year 8 nholness@corecity.academy 

Miss Guice Year 8 Coordinator kguice@corecity.academy 

Mr McArdle Head of Year 9 cmcardle@corecity.academy 

Mr Campbell Year 9 Coordinator ccampbell@corecity.academy 

Further information can be found on our website or by following the link below. 

https://www.corecity.academy/parents-and-carers/home-learning/ 

This does not impact Year 10 and lessons will continue on site and follow the pupil’s normal timetable. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your sincerely, 

Mrs Rebecca Bakewell 

Headteacher 
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